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On behalf of our team at Blue Line Unlimited, we regret to inform you that the 3rd Annual Ride for
First Responders Motorcycle Ride & Car Show originally scheduled for July 30, 2022, has
been cancelled. While this was a difficult decision to be made by our organization, it was made in
the best interest of our supporters and attendees. 

Our number one priority is the safety of our riders. With many of the departments having a
shortage of personnel, it has become difficult to have enough manpower and law enforcement
presence to close down the routes to ensure safe travel. We are not going to put any of our riders at
risk and burden any agencies who are already suffering from a shortage of manpower. 

The car show will be rescheduled to take place on Sunday, August 21, 2022 in Middlefield, Ohio
from 11AM to 3PM. Those who have already purchased tickets for the car show will be registered for
the rescheduled date on August 12th. For more information regarding the Cruisin' for Cops Car
Show, visit BlueLineUnlimited.com

We understand that this change may cause great inconvenience for you and are sincerely sorry.
Should you have any questions, we are always available to answer them by contacting us via email
at info@bluelineunlimited.com. We thank you in advance for your patience during this time of high
communication volume with our team.
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